

Finance and Administration
100 Brickhill Avenue
South Portland. ME 04106
(207) 775-4101
Fax: (207) 775-2255

Executive Office
400 Commonwealth Avenue
Boston, MA 02215
(617) 267-2222
Fax: (617) 267-2232

May 10, 2010

The Rotary Club of South Portland – Cape Elizabeth Mr. John Lobosco 116 Oakhurst Rd. Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear John,

Thank you and the members of the Rotary Club of South Portland - Cape Elizabeth for sponsoring MAPS magnet / rolodex project. I have enclosed some extra magnets and rolodex cards for the Rotarians to keep and/or distribute to their interested contacts.

On behalf of all of us at MAPS Worldwide, thank you again for being a part of our effort to improve the quality of life for at risk infants in the State of Maine. We honored to partner with The Rotary Club of South Portland—Cape Elizabeth and hope we can collaborate again in the future.

Warmest Regards,

Meghan O'Brien

Philanthropic Services Coordinator